
HCP Plastene 
Bulkpack Limited . 

Formerly Known as Gopala Polyplast L1m1ted 

Date: 11.04.2022 · 

To, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai 400 001 

Ref- HCP Plastene Bulkpack Limited (HPBL I 526717 I INE136C01044) 

SUBJECT- Applicability of SEBI Circular no. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 
November 26, 2018 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Pursuant to SEBI Circular no. SEBI/1-10/DDHS/CIR/P /2018/144 dated November 26, 2018 in 
respect of fund raising by issuance of Debt Securities by Large Entities, we hereby declare and 
confirm that our Company i.e. HCP Plastene Bulkpack Limited is not identified as a Large 
Corporate as per the applicability framework of the aforesaid circular and hence our company is 
not required to submit Initial and Annual Disclosure in the format specified in th e aforesaid 
circular. 

Kindly take the same on your records. 

For HCP Plastene Bulkpack Limited For HCP Plastene Bulkpack Limited 

Krushang Shah 
Company Secretary 
cs@hpbl.in 

Bhavesh Jain 
.CFO 
cfo@hpbl.in 
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